
MT. LEBANON,
PENNSYLVANIA
LEGAL NOTICE

The  Mt.  Lebanon  Parking
Facility  Advisory  Board  will
hold  its  2024  meeting
on January 25 at  6  p.m.,  in
Room  D  of  the  municipal
building  located  at  710
Washington Road.
The Parking Facility  Advisory
Board  will  make  reasonable
accommodations  to
its  program and  services  to
assure access to all persons. If
because  of  a  disability  you
require   an  accommodation,
please  contact  the  Mt.
Lebanon  Public  Works
Department, Monday through
Friday between 8:30 a.m. and
5 p.m. at 412-343-3403.

Keith McGill
Municipal Manager


